
          
    

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

2020 Taste of Charlotte Festival 
 

 
Taste of Charlotte Presented by Food Lion RESCHEDULED 

 
The Taste of Charlotte Festival, North Carolina’s largest food festival, previously scheduled for June 5-
7, 2020, and the Race to the Taste 5K, have been postponed and RESCHEDULED for September due 
to the current Government Regulations surrounding COVID-19.  The event offers more than 100 menu 
items for sampling from a collection of Charlotte’s hottest restaurants along with a mix of family 
entertainment, unique shopping, live music, kid’s activities, and a wide array of beer and fine wine.  
There is no cost for admission to the Taste of Charlotte Festival.   
 
 
NEW INFORMATION 
 
What:  Taste of Charlotte Festival RESCHEDULED 
 
Where:  Uptown Charlotte ~ Tryon Street  

 
When:  Friday, September 18th – 11 a.m. to 11 p.m. 

Saturday, September 19th – 11 a.m. to 11 p.m. 
Sunday, September 20th – 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
 

 
Festival owners are working closely with the City of Charlotte, Charlotte Center City Partners and the 
Health Department to ensure that the festival is safe for all festival attendees, restaurant and sponsor 
employees, and vendors.  Restaurants and Sponsors rely on the Taste of Charlotte each year to help 
market their business.  This year, as businesses rebound from the current restrictions, Taste of 
Charlotte will be even more necessary to help in the recovery.  These Restaurants and Sponsors need 
your support throughout the year and can be found at www.tasteofcharlotte.com.  The Taste of 
Charlotte Festival is now accepting applications for all Restaurants or Businesses interested in 
participating.  
 

 
More About Taste of Charlotte 
Celebrating 22 years of Taste, the event is locally owned and managed by Centurion Entertainment, 
Inc. For more up to date information on Taste of Charlotte, visit www.TasteofCharlotte.com and follow 
us on Facebook @ Taste of Charlotte Festival or Instagram @tasteofcharlotte. 

 
Graphics 
High-resolution versions of the Taste of Charlotte logo and event photography are available from Carrie 
Griffin at carrie@tasteofcharlotte.com 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Carrie Griffin – carrie@tasteofcharlotte.com 
704.572.9870 
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